Minutes from Non-Public Session on 4.11.22

At approximately 7:02 PM during the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting on 4.11.22, a motion
was made by Vice Chairman Green to enter a non-public session pursuant to RSA 91:A-3 li(a). It was
seconded by Councilor Franz and a roll call vote was taken, with each member of the Town Council
voting in favor.

All 5 members of the Council left the Moose Hill Room and moved to the TM Conference room on the
second floor of Town Hall along with Assistant Town Manager/HR Director Lisa Drabik.

Chairman John Farrell indicated that the purpose of the non-public was to discuss the potential
appointment of Michael Malaguti to the role of Town Manager, and to discuss the terms of the
proposed compensation in the draft TM agreement. Discussion was had regarding both the amount and
type of compensation provided for in the contract, and how that compares to other municipal managers
in New Hampshire. Four of the Councilors agreed the compensation in the draft agreement was
acceptable, with Deb Paul objecting. At 7:20, the Councilors returned to the Moose Hill Chambers and
the meeting.

A motion was made by Vice Chair Green to end the non-public session and return to the public meeting.
The motion was seconded by Councilor Butler and all voted in favor. A motion was made by Vice
Chairman Green to seal the minutes indefinitely, seconded by Councilor Butler and all voted in favor.
The public meeting was adjourned at 9:20 PM.

Minutes taken and prepared by: Lisa Drabik




